
In Term 4, LEGO Club will run from 3:30 – 4:00 pm (please
note the earlier finish time) and will commence Monday

Week 2.This adjustment means we will finish half an hour
earlier than previous terms. 

We are excited that the new time will allow more staff to
join in the fun, and we’ll be running a series of exciting

weekly challenges during the sessions.

We thank you for your ongoing support. Our goal is to
maximise student interest, engagement, and enjoyment, while

also involving more staff in the afternoons.

LEGO CLUB Term 4 at St Joseph’s Woodburn
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